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Wisconsin Electnc eomcouem
231 W. MICHIG AN, P.O. BOX 2046. MILWAUKEE, WI 53201 (414)277-2345

September 23, 1986

NEGEN-86-448

Mr. George Lear, Director
PWR Project Directorate No. 1
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Lear:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
NOTIFICATION OF ltLtPHONE NUMBER CHANGE
POINI BEACH NUCLEAR PLANI

This letter is to inform you that effective on September 29,1986, the
telephone numbers of all corporate office based personnel at Wisconsin
Electric Power Company are changing from a 277- exchange to a 221- exchange.
The extension numbers will not change. For example, my number will be
changed on September 29 from 277-2018 to 221-2018. This change is a result
of the installation of new telephone equipment at our corporate office.
Telephone numbers at our Point Beach Nuclear Plant will not be affected by
this change. Please notify your staff of these changes.

A formal change to the Point Beach Emergency Plan which includes these new
numbers will be sent to you in the near future.

Very truly yours,

c

Edward J. Lipke, Ph.D.
General Superintendent
Nuclear Plant Engineering

and Regulation Section
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